SAVING OUR LAKES & OPEN SPACES

1832 Petition Signatures and
growing...........






It's still about our water
that grows more scarce by the day.

As our water district expands with the completion of
the current development, we inch closer to the critical
number of 3,000 water hook-ups which will move our
water district to an Urban Water District. With this
change comes more regulations and upgrades, along
with the requirement of an emergency water back-up
plan. Having an emergency back-up plan is important
and should be a high priority for our community. We
wonder why such a plan is not in place already, and
hope the CSD Board will prioritize the development of
an emergency water back-up plan in the coming year.



SAVE THE DATE
SOLOS Fundraiser and Rally
Monday, Oct. 14th 4:00 pm to Closing
at the Backyard

Eat in or do take-out.

» Petitions will be available to sign and updated info shared.
» The Backyard grants 20% of its sales to SOLOS. What a great
community partner.

* Bring your friends and neighbors and help us reach 2000 signatures!!
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